[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]             Agreed Report of the Board of Management Meeting
 31st January 2024




· An attendance roll was taken. 
· The audited school accounts for the financial year 1st September 2022 to 31st August 2023 were adopted as presented, they will be uploaded to SURF. 
· A vote of sympathy was extended to the Salmon family on the death of their son Jack, from the Leaving Certificate class of 2023, and to Ms. Pamela Hopkins on the death of her nephew Adam. The staff of St. Louis and the Critical Incident team were complimented for the tremendous support they offered our students during this sad time. 
· The Minutes and the Agreed Report for the meeting of 28th November 2023 were adopted. 
· All correspondence was addressed. 
· The Child Protection Oversight report and the Anti Bullying report was presented. 
· An update was provided on teaching and learning, the additional accommodation project, the Emergency Works applications and the development of the pitches.
· The Principal’s End of Year report was emailed to all Board members prior to the meeting. 
· An update was provided on the health and safety work carried out in the school, in line with good practice.  
· The Code of Behaviour is currently a working document and will soon be sent to all the stakeholders to review it. 
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